
There is major rail engineering work 
happening this festive period, as we 
make improvements to the railway. 
Some train journeys will be affected.

On track with 
Christmas
travel plans?

Service changes: 
Tuesday 23 December 2025 

to Friday 2 January 2026

Check before
you travel
nationalrail.co.uk/christmas

 Plan ahead and


